
 

Happy (again) 

So much fun was had at the Fairfield Halls 
this week when our Year 4 Choir and Y6 
Ukulele players performed at the Bexley 
Music Festival. It was a long day and chil-
dren (and Miss Buckley) were exhausted 
but it was totally worth it!  

 

REWARD ASSEMBLY 

A slightly longer assembly today as so much 

to celebrate! Congratulations to our Reward 

Assembly Winners for this week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please encourage the children to bring in tro-

phies, medals and certificates etc to share in 

assembly on Fridays as we love to hear what 

they have been getting up to outside of school. 

too.  

Social Media 

As well as having a twitter page: 

 https://x.com/CISBOJTPA 

We are also on Instagram  @CISBOJTPA 

And have a Facebook page—search for 

Chatsworth and Burnt 

Oak Junior School.   

 Learning 

At the start of this term Year 4 visited our 
friends at Belvedere Junior School as part of 
our IPC topic: Different Places, Similar Lives. 
Today we wrote thank-you letters to them as 
well as invitations to come and see us!   

 

 

 

 

Message from Miss Snow 
The Spring Term finished today with lots of Easter 
celebrations. We announced the winners of our design 
an Easter Egg competition today in our Reward Assem-
bly. Congratulations to our winners: Ngaio (Y6), Molly 
(Y5), Stanley (Y4) and James (Y3) . Head Judge Ms 
Turner found it really difficult to choose! The children 

loved the Easter Egg Hunt this afternoon—thank-you to our fabulous 
PTA for gifting all children an Easter Egg. Thank-you for all of your 
support this Spring Term and we look forward to welcoming your 
children back on Tuesday 22nd April. Have a fantastic Easter break.  
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Kindness Evalina 

Cloakroom 5S 

Safe 

On Wednesday we had a visit from 

PSCO Vic Tuley, our new community 

support officer, who spoke to the chil-

dren about keeping safe online. He dis-

cussed legal ages for social media, how 

to know who you are talking to online 

and how to seek help if needed.  Thank-

you to the parents 

that came to the talk 

afterwards too.  We 

will welcome Vic back 

soon.  

Happy 

On Monday  our Girls Football Team 

celebrated becoming Bexley Champions 

after Imogen (GK) scored the winning 

goal! We are very proud of you! 

 

 

  

 

Tuesday was a very quiet day at school 

as Year 5 and 6 went on trips. They had 

a great time watching Charlton (Y5) and 

visiting the Thames Barrier (Y6). 

 

 

Tuesday 22nd April—Return to school 

Wednesday 23rd April—St Georges Day 

(wear red/white) 

Thursday 24th April—PTA Disco 

Wednesday 30th April—Friday 2nd May—

Y5 PGL 

Thursday 1st May—Y3 swimming starts 

Monday 5th May—Bank holiday  

Tuesday 6th May—Class Photographs  

Attendance 

Congratulations to 5B who  achieved 
the highest attendance this week. 
(99.1%)  You are the closest to the top 

of the tree! 

4th April 2025 
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